
Triple ‘R’ Driving School 
Rump’s Road Rules 

Visit us on the web!!   5000 Stream Side Circle 
www.rumpsroadrules.com             Des Moines, Iowa  50317  Like us on Facebook!! 
                        (319) 470-6975 

       triplerdrivingschool@gmail.com 
 
Owned and operated by Mr. Ryan Rump, “Rump’s Road Rules” has become the number one choice for driver 
education in Southeast Iowa.  Students must be at least 14 years of age and MUST possess a valid instructional 
driving permit prior to the beginning of class.  Other pertinent information is as follows: 
  

ALL SUMMER DATES AND TIMES ARE TENTATIVE AND SUBJECT 
TO ADJUSTMENT BASED ON COVID-19 DEVELOPMENTS. 

 
NORTHEAST SUMMER SESSION 

(June 8th – July 3rd) 
(Class : Monday-Friday 7am-10am; Drives scheduled after the 1st class) 

 
EASTON VALLEY SUMMER SESSION 

(July 13th – July 31st) 
(Class : Monday-Friday 7am-10am; Drives scheduled after the 1st class) 

 
EASTON VALLEY FALL SESSION 

(October 3rd – November 6th) 
(Class : Mondays & Saturdays  8am-11am; Drives scheduled after the 1st class) 

 
Ø The cost of the course will be $355.00.  A $175.00 deposit is required 

with registration.  Easton Valley or Northeast High School students who 
are eligible for free/reduced lunches are also eligible for free/reduced 
driver education and should indicate that on the bottom of the form you 
turn in.  Deposits are refundable if notification is given ten days prior to 
the start of driver education.  Refunds of any kind will not be issued 
once driver education has initiated.  The balance of tuition will be 
collected on the first day of class (please plan accordingly).  Please 
make checks payable to Triple R Driving School L.L.C.  Certificates of 
completion will not be issued until all financial obligations have been 
fulfilled. 

Ø Easton Valley, Northeast, or neighboring district students can mail the 
registration and deposit to the above address. 

Ø Mr. Craig Reuter will be the classroom instructor for this session.  Mr. 
Reuter and Ms. Jolene Sparks will be the in-car instructors for this 
session. 


